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You cannot be both a friend and an active parent at the same time.  If 
you try to be a friend to your child, you will not be an effective parent.  
And years later, when it’s possible to be a good friend, you won’t know 

how. 
       -Dr. John Rosemond 

 
 
REGISTRATION 
It is important that every parent (including returning families and new families) come 

for final registration on May 2nd  between 1:30 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. in the Cafeteria.  The 

2
nd

 part of registration fees and all other fees are required to be paid on that day.   

Additional forms are also filled out at this time.  Every parent must be seen on this date.  

Forms and payment must be fully completed within 5 working days of that date or a 

$25.00 late fee will be assessed.  Late fee will begin on May 11
th

. 

    

TUITION AND FEES 
Remember: all outstanding fees (library fines, damaged textbook fines, band fees) and 

delinquent tuition must be paid in full by May 11
th

.  Only cash or money orders will be 

accepted after May 11
th

.  Report cards will be held until all tuition and fines are paid. 

 

TUITION ASSISTANCE 
If you will be applying for tuition assistance you must do so through FACTS by April 20

th
 

so that we will have information to you by May 2
nd

, for final registration. 

 

AIDES 
If you are interested in working as an aide next school year for a tuition grant, please 

come by the office and fill out an application by Monday, April 9
th

. 

 

 

 



AFTER SCHOOL PROGRAM NEWS 
We will be open on Monday, April 2nd for Hurricane Harvey make-up day. 
 

Early Dismissal on Friday, April 6th.  If your child will be staying for After Care please 
send them with a sack lunch and a drink. 
 

PLEASE BE ON THE LOOKOUT - Towards the end of April we will be sending home the 
END OF THE YEAR notice letter that will detail all the events happening in May with the 
After School Program!! 

 

YEARBOOK NEWS 
April 25th is the last day to order a 2017-2018 OLV yearbook.  If you are unsure as to 
whether you have already ordered one, please contact: jabrogger@yahoo.com If you 
would to place an ad in the yearbook, the deadline is April 10th. 

 

PTC NEWS 
The PTC Board is looking for people that would like to be an 
officer for the next school year.  It is a wonderful way to get 
involved and do awesome things for our students and 
teachers. If interested, please call or email the school office 
(office@ourladyvictory.org ). 
 
PICNIC DAY:  Our end of school Picnic Day will be May 23

rd
 .  In order to make this a fun 

and successful event for our students, we will need a lot of volunteers.  If you would like 

to help contact Jacklyn Meismer at  Jacklyn.meismer@yahoo.com or call the school 

office. 

SOFTBALL: OLV will host a softball tournament on April 7
th

 at the Field of Dream and 
we are in need of volunteers. 
 

LIBRARY NEWS 
Thank you to the following for their memorial donations to the library: 
Gwen Hall in memory of Doug Reynolds 
Philip and Annie Vahalik in memory of Mason Rother 
Also Thank You to: 
The Catholic Daughters of America, Court #2665 for a donation for library books 
Jade McIntosh for donating books to the library 

 
BIG “G” BOXTOPS 
We would like to thank all of those families who saved and sent in their Boxtops 

throughout this school year.  The promotion is over for this year, but you are 

encouraged to keep saving your Boxtops during the summer months as the promotion 

will be held again next year.  You can send them to the school office at any time.  

Thanks again to all who saved and sent in Boxtops during this year. 
 

mailto:jabrogger@yahoo.com
mailto:office@ourladyvictory.org
mailto:Jacklyn.meismer@yahoo.com


SPORTS NEWS 
SOCCER 

There will be a meeting for those interested in playing Soccer on Wednesday, April 11
th

 

at 5:15pm in the cafeteria.  Please bring required forms, including a current Physical 

Examination, Health and Emergency Record, and School Guidelines for playing OLV 

sports, and a $10 registration fee. 
 

Soccer practice begins April 16
th

. The teams are Coed and we will have 5
th

/6
th

 grade 
team and a 7

th
/8

th
 grade team. 

 

Soccer Games currently scheduled are: 
      Monday, April 23

rd
 at Faith Academy 

      Monday, April 30
th

 at Faith Academy 
      Thursday, May 3

rd
 at Nazareth Academy 

      Saturday, May 5
th

 - Nazareth Tournament 
 

PHYSICALS 

Physicals for the 2018-19 school year will be given in May at the OLV gym.  The date 

will be announced later. 
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